
July 7, 2023 

PC CONCRETE STREET IMPROVEMENTS 

PROJECT UPDATE 

The City’s Contractor, Bluffs Paving and Utility, is set to begin pavement 

removal and replacement on Redbud Avenue near Marion Ave and Oak 

Street on Monday, May 20th. Traffic will be detoured around the area for the 

duration of the project. Access will be provided for residents along Oak Street, 

though a detour will still be used during phases of the project.  

The Contractor will remove all concrete pavement, prepare the subgrade, and 

perform any street base repairs within the section before placing the new 

street pavement.  

 

Access will be restricted at times during con-

struction.  
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